
A Premier Business Partner

October 10, 2003

Scott Orbach
President
EZGSA
7475 Wisconsin Ave., Ste C8
Bethesda, MD  20814-3480

Dear Scott:

I am writing to thank you and everyone at EZGSA for your assistance in obtaining a GSA
schedule contract for T3 Technologies, Inc.  We greatly appreciate your help and
experience with walking us through the many requirements and administrative hoops.

In addition to a superb document, T3’s GSA Contracting Officer was extremely
impressed with the end result.  For smaller companies like us, with limited resources and
skills associated with GSA rules and regulations, I would highly recommend EZGSA to
anyone who may have an interest in becoming apart of the largest customer in the United
States.

Best Regards,

Robert L. Barnes
Sales Executive

A Premier Business Partner


